
I do not have a Computer 

The court understands that not all prospective jurors have access to a computer. You may wish to use
your local library’s public computer terminals to access our website. The court also makes computers
available to the public if it is convenient for you to visit us at our court location. However, if none of these
options are available to you, and you require a paper copy of the questionnaires, please call 
1-844-868-6769.(phone tree - Press 5.)

If your address is different than what is listed on the summons, please provide your new address. 
Paper questionnaires need to be completed and returned within 5 days of receipt.  


